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Friday 30th June 2023  

 

Year 5 to 6 Transition Meeting 

 

Dear Year 5 families, 

 

I will be holding an information meeting about the transition from Year 5 to Year 6 on Monday 
10th July at 9.30am and again at 6pm. The meeting will answer many of the questions you may 
have as your child prepares to begin their final year at Kilmorie.  

The meeting will cover: 

 Expectations of the Year 6 curriculum, including home learning 

 End of Key Stage 2 tests in May (SATs) 

 The secondary school application process 

 School journey to PGL in October  

The meeting will take place online to allow the maximum number of parents and carers to attend. 
Please note you do not need to download or sign in to Teams to join the meeting; you will be 
sent a link which will allow online access through Microsoft Edge or Google Chrome. The 
meeting will not be recorded, but the PowerPoint will be available for you to view afterwards. 

I hope you will be able to attend. 

 

Kind regards, 

Martha 

Assistant Headteacher for Upper Phase 

 

 
 
 
 

    
  

 

 

 


